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ATTENTION!! 

RHINEBECK WATER DEPARTMENT CUSTOMERS 
Montgomery St/ Platt Ave                                                               October 22, 2013 

 

Due to water system improvements at the intersection of Platt Ave. and 
Montgomery St., water will be turned off on Tuesday October 29, 2013 until 
the necessary repairs have been completed. Once these repairs are completed 
water may be discolored and users should run the water from the tap for 
several minutes to flush any sediment. 
 
We appreciate your cooperation and patience during this time.  
We are sorry for any inconvenience that you may experience. Repairs have 
been scheduled to begin at 8:00 AM and should be completed by mid to late 
afternoon. 
 

Thank You, 
The Water Dept.   


